
 

      Guadalmina November 18th 2022 

Dear Members: 

On the 16th of December the Ladie's Section of the Real Club de Golf Guadalmina, has organized 

a trip to Malaga by bus to see the CHRISTMAS LIGHTS. 

 

• Date December 16th  (Friday) 

• Departure time , 15:00 ( from the club parking ) 

• Return at 20:00 ( from the meeting point to be determined ) 

• Price 10 € per person to be paid at the time of departure.  

• Limited places 55  

• Registration deadline December 12th  

• Responsible Anne Langgard 606727998 ratbylane@hotmail.com   

 

The illumination of Malaga is world famous, as is the atmosphere in the streets of the centre 

and it is an opportunity to start the Christmas spirit that is present during these days.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In case of any changes, we will inform you in future communications. 

If you wish to participate in this initiative, open to ALL Club Members, please write your name 

in CAPITAL LETTERS on the Board for the Thursday International ,including your mobile phone 

number. 

Esta foto de Autor desconocido está 

 


